FILE: EFB
CHARGING STUDENT MEALS

All students attending any Wareham Public Schools are expected to pay for their lunch
or breakfast. Students are allowed to charge up to ten dollars (510). These meals will be
charged to their account and expected to be paid in full. Any student who has reached the ten
dollars ($10) maximum will not be offered a meal of their choice. Students will be offered an
alternative meal.

Negative balance reports are sent out weekly by email or print-out. Parents can utilize
the MyschoolBucks.com to check on their students balance on a regular basis.

The principal will be informed of students who continue to charge and will reach out to
parents/guardians with negative balances greater than ten dollars (510). Should you feel you
are in need of assistance; Free & Reduced Applications are accessible throughout the school
year. Applications are located in every school and also on the website,
www.schoollunchapp.com. This form should be returned as soon as possible and the online

application goes directly to the desk of the Food Service Manager. Whether or not your family
qualifies for assistance, you are still responsible for paying off any debt incurred.

As of June 1% of each school year there will be NO CHARGING allowed. All meal
accounts are expected to be paid in full. Negative balances will carry over to the next school
year, but all attempts should be made to pay all debts by the end of the school year.
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